
  

 

 

Hello Members, 

 

I’m giving Lynn a pass on 

this month’s President’s 

Letter as she recuper-

ates from surgery.  She 

tells me she has been 

released from rehab and 

is at home completing 

her recovery.   

I think I can speak for 

everyone that she de-

serves some time off of 

the responsibilities to 

concentrate on her 

health! 

 

 

So, from all of us to you, Lynn, please 

take good care of yourself and we look 

forward to seeing you at the November 

meeting if you are able.   

 

- Melodie Hayes, Editor  

Date:  Thursday, November 3 

Location:  Charlotte McGuire’s  

Board Meeting:  4:45pm 

Member Meeting: 6:00pm 

Cost:  $ 8 

Menu:  Honey Baked Ham box as-
sortment 

 

Meal reservations/changes are 

needed by October 28.  

contact Amy Jo Hursey: 

amyjohursey@yahoo.com 

740-697-0950 
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Chrysanthemum 

Get well, Lynn! 
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ing our students get new tooth brushes 

and dental floss is always rewarded with 

great big smiles and many thank you's. 

Dental screenings help us obtain stu-

dents that need dental care in the mobile 

dental unit. Here is to all of us having 

great big smiles for life! 

- Valencia Clark 

Dental Health education and 

dental screenings have been 

go i n g  s t ro n g  i n  o u r 

schools.  Educating our stu-

dents that teeth can last a life-

time if daily dental care is 

completed.  Brushing, flossing, 

good nutrition and drink 

choices are so important. See-

S O R O P T I M I S T  S I G N A L  

Smile Zone 

   Pecans 
The pecans are arriving Wednesday afternoon, 

Oct.19th.  We are selling both the regular and 

chocolate for $10.00 each.  Please pick up the pe-

cans at Pat’s work address -1024 Military Road. 

(This is Dr England and 

Dr Patterson’s Office.)   

I will be glad to deliver 

these or arrange a 

meeting place for 

pickup.  Please call me 

at 740-221-0404 to make arrangements.  When 

you come to the office ask for Pat and they will let 

me know someone is there.   

If I'm not there, ask for Sue or Ellen and they will 

distribute the pecans.  If possible, do not come on 

Tuesdays as I don't work on Tuesdays. I'm out for 

lunch from 12:00 to 1:00.  Thanks.    

-  Pat Burkhart 

  

Be Sure to Vote! (for or against the new meeting time, that is) 

We will be voting at the November meeting whether to continue with the first 

Thursday meetings or revert back to Wednesday.   

 

If you have a strong feeling one way or the other, please be at Charlotte’s to vote.  

The intention of moving to Thursday was to avoid conflicts with other Wednesday 

activities in the community. 
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November Birthdays: 

2  Donna Snider 

16 Vickey Taylor 

30 Taffy Tippett 

10  Connie Williamson 

 

November Anniversaries: 

Judy Wofter 2012 

Member Milestones 

bottled water. Desserts 

provided by some club 

members 

Dec 8 (Thursday)— 

Dec 7th- Christmas party 

at Knights of Columbus 

with card making class by 

Donna Snider to follow 

Nov 3 (Thursday) - We 

will be gathering at the home 

of Charlotte McGuire, 1940 

Newark Road for the annual 

Mary Kay Fundraiser.  Boxed 

meals (assortment of turkey, 

ham or chicken salad crois-

sants) from Honey Baked 

Ham will be available for 

$8.00 each.  Broccoli slaw, 

bag of chips, soft drink or 

the meal for $20 (includes 

tax and tip). Menu is baked 

steak, stuffed chicken 

breast, red-skinned pota-

toes, green beans, green 

salad, rolls/butter, coffee, 

tea, lemonade. 

Members can bring des-

serts or treats if they de-

sire. 

 

Three-Month Meeting Info 

Charlotte McGuire will be hosting the November 

meeting at her house and offering Mary Kay prod-

ucts with a portion—25%— going to SIZ. 

Mary Kay Inc. is an American privately owned multi-

level marketing/direct sales company that 

sells cosmetics products.  

According to Direct Selling News, Mary Kay was the 

sixth largest direct selling company in the world in 

2011, with net sales of USD 2.9 billion. 

Mary Kay is based in Addison, Texas, outside Dallas. 

The company was founded by Mary Kay Ash in 1963. 

Richard Rogers, Mary Kay's son, is the chairman, and 

David Holl is president and was named CEO in 2006. 

- Source, Wikipedia.org 

Mary Kay Cosmetics 



  

 

SIZ EVENTS 

 

A Snapshot of the Year Ahead 

Membership Meetings (MM) for the remainder of 2016 will be held on the first Thursday of each month 

 

2016 

 

Nov 3 (Thursday) - meeting will be held at Charlotte McGuire’s, where she will host our annual Mary Kay 

fundraiser.  Box lunches will be provided from Honey Baked Ham at a cost of $8.  Members may bring a 

dessert to share. 

 

Dec 8 (Thursday) - Christmas party will be held at the Knights of Columbus card making class by Donna 

Snider to follow the meal. $20 includes tax and tip.  Menu is baked steak, stuffed chicken breast, red-

skinned potatoes, green beans, green salad, rolls/butter, coffee, tea, lemonade.  Members can bring desserts 

or treats if they desire. 

Our annual gift wrap fundraiser will be December 10 thru the 17th. It Remember to save some time to 

help. If you like, you can bring a friend to help with you.  Might result in a new member! Try to sign up for 

as many times as you can.  We have a lot of hours to cover!  Bring a package of bows to our next meeting 

if you can. Thanks - Joyce & Charlotte  

 

2017 

 

January & February meetings will be held at the First Christian Church with a potluck dinner as in 

previous years.  We will be voting in November on whether we want to continue with Thursday meetings 

or revert back to Wednesdays. 

 

Linda White’s new address is: 

551 Coltingwood Court, Kettering, OH 45429  

Email:  linwhite2000@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Membership Responsibilities:     

 Attend meetings frequently 

 Participate in Service Projects 

 Be involved in fundraising events 

 Actively serve on committees 

 Live the Soroptimist Pledge 
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P. O. Box 853 

Zanesville, OH 43702-0853 

www.zanesvillesoroptimist.org 

President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Lynn McGlade 

Vice President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Donna Snider 

Recording Secretary . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kelly Moore 

Corresponding Secretary . . . . . . . .  Cindy Brandi 

Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Molly Ross 

Delegate . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Barb Parmer 

Delegate . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . ..  Kim Brandfass 

Director . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Debbie Gheen 

 

 

President’s Theme:  “People will never forget 

how you made them feel, so what you 

do  echoes in eternity. ”   

Contact Information 

 

Soroptimist International Mission Statement:  

 

 Soroptimist improves the lives of women and 

girls through programs leading to social and 

economic empowerment. 

Like us on Facebook  
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/Soroptimist-International-of-Zanesville/161829043870215?fref=ts  

 

 

    

  

Club Giving—Dimes for Dreams 
Every club received a Coke bottle at both dis-

trict meetings for their dimes.  This is some-

thing new the region is trying in order to get all 

clubs in our region to participate.   

Members can fill up the Coke bottles from now 

until March 1, 2017, at which time all dimes 

collected by each club should be cashed in and a 

check or money order sent into SIA HQ and 

earmarked "FOR CLUB GIVING FROM NAME 

OF YOUR CLUB” so that your club gets credit 

for the club giving.   

We moved the deadline up to March 1, 

2017, so that all clubs who donate to club 

giving and sent their monies in May re-

ceive credit on the Governor’s Award 

form.   

When your 

club makes this 

contribution, 

be sure to let 

HQ know that 

this is for the 

10% giving and 

check the box 

on the form.    

 

- Chris Speedie 

SIA Midwestern Region Public Awareness Chair  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Soroptimist-International-of-Zanesville/161829043870215?fref=ts

